
            

Telemark Nordic Club proudly hosts the Teck BC 

Championships in West Kelowna, BC 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      

West Kelowna, BC – March 4, 2025  

  

The Telemark Nordic Club proudly hosted the 2025 Teck BC Championships on February 28 to 

March 2, welcoming more than 630 racers and more than 127 registered coaches from across 

British Columbia, Alberta, Quebec and Washington State. The event was one of the largest 

Championship events the club has ever hosted with beautiful, spring-like conditions under clear 

blue skies and the iconic Okanagan sun. 

“With representation from across the province, the level of participation across age categories 

and skill levels was outstanding,” said Mike Edwards, General Manager, Telemark Nordic. “The 

stunning weather and incredible snow conditions and grooming on our trails ensured all that 

attended had a memorable weekend of inspiring racing.” 

Athletes from as young as 7 to 77 raced for three days in three events including a Mass Start 

(Free Technique), Interval Start (Classic Technique) and Relay (Free Technique). Results of the 

Teck BC Cup Series individual aggregate awards were announced at the banquet on Saturday 

evening and the BC Championship Club Trophy was announced at the final awards ceremony 

on Sunday. Telemark placed a 

close third behind the Black Jack 

Ski Club of Rossland, which came 

second, and the Hollyburn Cross 

Country Ski Club of North 

Vancouver, which won the overall 

team aggregate award for a second 

year in a row.  

The Telemark Nordic Club wishes 

to thank all participants, volunteers, 

generous sponsors and our 

wonderful staff whose dedication 

and support made the Teck BC 

Championships one of the largest, 

well attended and best events ever 

held at the club.    



Event Highlights: 

Friday, February 28: An exciting, nine-lane 

Mass Start and hundreds of skiers across 44  

categories brought some exciting 

performances and impressive racing. 

Saturday, March 1: The Classic Technique 

Interval Start races saw some incredible racing 

with challenging wax conditions due to sun and 

shade on the trails.     

Sunday, March 2: Athletes competed in the 

Relay Free Technique races, demonstrating 

teamwork, camaraderie and exciting 

competition.     

   

Note: Detailed race results are available at 

Zone4      

 

 
For more information: 
 

Cross Country BC 
Jodi Romyn 
250-545-9600 
office@crosscountrybc.ca 

  
 
Telemark Nordic Ski Club 
Mike Edwards 
250-707-5925 
competitiions@revelstokenordic.com 

 

Cross Country BC (CCBC), the provincial sport governing body for cross-country skiing in British 

Columbia, is a not-for-profit, club-based organization of almost 25,000 members. CCBC offers 

programs and services to support the continuous development of cross-country skiing for all ages 

and abilities, from introductory experiences to international excellence. For more information on 

Cross Country BC, please visit www.crosscountrybc.ca. 

 

Teck is the title sponsor of CCBC’s Skier Development Program, thereby supporting excellence in 

sport and providing youth with experiences that will help them prepare for the future.  
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